Summer Camp 2020
Cancelled

After much discussion and reviewing everything that would be necessary to
protect campers and staff from the coronavirus, it has been decided to
cancel summer camp 2020 at this time. Although we felt that it was
possible to still have a part of summer camp the fair thing to do would be to

cancel so that campers and seasonal staff can find something else for the
summer.

Plans for Christmas Camp are still being made and an announcement
should be released in July.



